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In our profession, making sure our students feel supported is necessary. The FP newsletter is a 
shining example of this commitment, which is reflected through the work that has been submitted 
during the previous academic year. The main goal for having a students’ newsletter is to provide 
students with a platform to express themselves. The Newsletter includes students’ contributions. 
Part of the students’ entries are related to the different topics and themes that were part of the Fun 
Learning Zone and the FLAME events. The Fun Learning Zone, along with other initiatives, came to 
fruition thanks to the support and guidance provided by the Foundation Program. The Fun Learning 
Zone’s goal is to mainly aim at developing students’ English and Math skills and to enhance their 
civic engagement and university experience. Each semester, the Fun Learning Zone organizes 
events that target students at the Foundation Program. To promote student leadership, the fun 
learning zone works closely with FP FLAME Club, by organizing events during which students take 
initiatives in planning and organizing. 

In addition, the FLAME club students’ contributions will be displayed in the FP Newsletter. All the 
submissions showcased in the Newsletter are a reflection of our students’ talents, leadership skills, 
civic engagement, and commitment. I hope you will enjoy the result of our hard work that could not 
have been completed without the great help and support of our initiative leaders, coworkers, and 
obviously our students.

Happy Reading!
Enjoy!

Noureddine Cherif
Leader of Fun Learning Zone
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